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Response to Request for Information

Reference FOI 002578
Date 25 July 2018

Non-stun slaughtered meat in school meals

Request:

I am researching the provision of kosher and halal in school meals provided by
councils in Britain.

1. Could you please tell me if any halal/kosher meat supplied to schools by the
Council is from animals that have not been stunned before slaughter?

2. If the Council does supply un-stunned halal/kosher meat, could you please
indicate how many schools receive un-stunned meat?

3. If the Council has a specific policy document regarding halal and/or kosher, I
would be very grateful if you could please send me this.

In response to your request, we can confirm that the City of Wolverhampton

Council’s Catering Services do not supply Halal or Kosher meat to schools.


